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BANK ROBBERY INVESTIGATION 
 
Baton Rouge Police Detectives are attempting to identify the individual in the attached photograph 
who is accused of robbing the Chase Bank, 11311 Florida Blvd, on January 21, 2017 around 
11:30am. 
 
The suspect entered the business and approached a teller window with a note demanding money.   
After obtaining an undisclosed amount of money, the suspect fled the business on foot.  It is believed 
that the suspect is occupying a late model Ford Ranger pickup. 
 
There were no reported injuries. 
 
The suspect is identified as a white female, mid 40’s around 225lbs with long dark hair. 
 

Anyone with any information is urged to contact the Armed Robbery Division at 389-3845 or Crime 

Stoppers at 344-7867.  
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